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Please support HB 4124. Investing in the arts/culture/heritage sector enables
organizations such as Restore Oregon to continue to do their important preservation
work around the state. In The Dalles, Restore Oregon was instrumental in getting the
City of The Dalles to not demolish the historic Waldron Brothers Drugstore, built in
1859. Restoration of the building will begin this year, starting with ghost murals
projected on the building at night.

Please support HB 4124 to help preserve Oregon’s past for future generations.

Thank you.



